
Early Dismissal

We want to remind you that Friday, October 27th, is an early
dismissal day for all students. Students will be dismissed at 12:45
pm.

Please note that transportation will run as usual, so your child will be able to get home safely. If
you have any speci�c concerns or questions regarding transportation arrangements, please do not
hesitate to reach out to your son's preceptor



I am thrilled to inform you about a fantastic event taking place tomorrow evening. We will be
hosting a free pop-up concert starting at 5:30 pm, featuring the incredible talents of Joe Beard and
Deepak Thettu. This is a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come together and
enjoy some live music. We encourage you to bring your friends and family along for an evening of
entertainment and fun.

Youth Halloween Party and Trunk or Treat Event- 10/31
We are excited to announce our upcoming Youth Halloween Party
and Trunk or Treat Event on Tuesday, October 31st. We are
partnering with Khadija Yawn and Roc Royal to bring a fun-�lled
event to Vertus High School from 5:30 PM to 8:00 PM. Youth of
all ages are welcome with parental supervision and all are
encouraged to wear their costumes to join us for an evening of
games, treats, and fun!

Fall Family Night- 11/29
Save the date for our next Family Night on Wednesday, November 29th. This event serves as an an
excellent opportunity to discuss your child's progress, set goals for the remainder of the semester.
meet the staff, and come together to celebrate the achievements of our students. More details will



be shared closer to the date, but we assure you it will be an evening
�lled with joy and togetherness.

Progress reports will be handed out at Family Night. (They will not
be sent home)

Like us on Facebook

Follow us on Instagram

Visit our Website

Levi Bennett
Principal

https://www.facebook.com/VertusHighSchool
https://www.instagram.com/vertushs/
https://www.vertusschool.org/

